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106 Jones Street • P.O. Box 477 • Watertown, WI 53094-0477 • Phone 920.262.4060  
Opportunity Runs Through It 

May 25, 2023 

 

 

TO ALL PROPERTY OWNERS CONCERNED: 

 

 

 

SUBJECT: Project ID. 3997-00-60 

  City of Watertown, Welsh Road 

  WIS 26 Overpass  

  Dodge County   

 

There will be a public involvement opportunity for the above referenced 

project at the City’s  upcoming City Council Meeting on 6/6/2023 at 7:00 

PM. This meeting will be held at the City Hall at 106 Jones Street in 

Watertown, WI 53094, and will have virtual access also through the City’s 

website. The purpose of this meeting is to review the proposed plan for 

the safety improvements along Welsh Road at the WIS 26 Overpass structure.  

All interested parties are invited to attend and provide input or ask 

questions.   

 

The project activities will involve installing guardrail and energy 

absorbing terminals along Welsh Road in front of the bridge columns on the 

WIS 26 overpass structure. Chevron signs will be installed for both 

northbound and southbound traffic along Welsh Road. Construction of the 

project is scheduled for the summer of 2024. 

 

Representatives of the consulting firm the Robert E. Lee & Associates and 

the City of Watertown will be available to answer questions about the 

proposed project.  Being a property owner adjacent to the construction 

area, we would appreciate your attendance. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Ashley Nelson, P.E., Project Manager 

Robert E. Lee & Associates, Inc. 

(920) 662-9641 

anelson@releeinc.com 

 
Requests from persons with disabilities who may require assistance so as to participate at this 

meeting should be made to the City Clerk’s Office at the Municipal Building, phone (920) 262-4000, 

giving as much advance notice as possible. 


